
 

 

 

 

 

 23rd April 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

PARENTS’/CARERS’ COFFEE MORNING FRIDAY 4th MAY 2018 9.00-10.00am 

You are warmly invited to the next informal coffee morning that will take place in school on Friday 4th 

May 2018 between 9.00-10.00am. You will have an opportunity to discuss any issues relating to 

school and school life and of course to meet other parents and carers!  Please note that this is not an 

opportunity to discuss individual matters. 

It would be helpful if you would let the school office know by Thursday 3rd May 2018 if you intend to 

attend so we can get an idea about numbers. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr P McEvoy 

Assistant Headteacher – Behaviour & Outcomes 

 

 

 

 


